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June 22, 2020 

Greetings! 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we have decided to postpone reviewing our plans regarding 

holding the Transervice Bargaining Caucus for one month as at this time, people can only gather 

in groups of 10, with physical distancing.  These limitations make it impossible to meet, in 

person, at this time. 

Accordingly, we will continue to monitor this fluid situation over the coming weeks. 

In the event that we are unable to schedule an in-person bargaining caucus, we will review 

other options to commence bargaining.  There are a number of options we are looking into at 

this time, such as Zoom and Webex.   

In the interim, please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns.   

Stay well and healthy, and I will look forward to seeing everyone soon. 

In solidarity, 

 

Ron Girardin 

Eastern Ontario Director 
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